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Marco Roy 
 
Marco was instrumental in the creation of a music program at Notre Dame du Sault 
School.  His goal was to create a program in French and English where the students 
would look forward to developing new interests and talents.    Each week, during the 
school year, Marco volunteers his time teaching music after school, during recess and 
on Sundays to the students.  
 
The program has continued to grow under Marco’s leadership.  His goal is to help the 
students to be more interested in the French language and culture.  The band plays at 
various community events, French soirées such as St. Jean Baptiste Day and the 
Catholic Church providing opportunities for the students to share their talents and 
French culture with the community.   
 
The high school students participate every year at music festivals in Ottawa and 
Toronto.  In 2016, one student was chosen out of 100 contestants to play a 
professionally recorded song. 

 
Congratulations to Marco Roy  

Recipient of the 2020 Community Recognition Award for Performing Arts. 
 


